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March 6, 2019 

 

Chester Gilliam 

Wizard Works Security Systems, Inc.  

13693 E. Iliff Ave. Suite 234 

Aurora, CO 80014 

 

Re:  – Minor Amendment- Shenandoah On Smoky Hill 

Case Number:  1973-4001-18 

 

Thank you for your submission.  We have reviewed it and have the following comments:   

 

 

A. Fire/Life Safety  

Greg Rogers / grogers@auroragov.org / 303-739-7464-See Blue Comments 
Gate Details (Page 2 of 4): 

 Please label the gating system with example noted in blue. 

 Please add note and please show dimensions on the Gate and Fence Elevation sheet. 

 
B. Traffic 

Brianna Medema/ 303-739-7336/ bmedema@auroragov.org 

Please see marked-up site plan.  

 

Since there are several outstanding issues, you will need to make another submission.  Please e-mail me the revised site 

plan. As always, if you have any comments or concerns, please give me a call.  I may be reached at 

pingrum@auroragov.org or 303.739.7227 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Porter Ingrum, Planner II 

Planning and Development Services Department 

Planning & Development Services 

Planning Division 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 

Aurora, Colorado 80012 

303.739.7250 
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